Hewitt, Andre

From: Mohan oL
Sent: 22 May 2G14 16:06
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Objection

Dear Sir

We understand an application has been made for the unit next door to London house, aldersgate street.
We would like to register our objection as an owner of an apartment in London house.
We understand the licence is for alcohol until midnight on weekdays.

We have 2 small children aged 6 and 11, and feel that a licence to serve alcohol until midnight during weekdays
(school days) is not appropriate or in keeping with the city's residents commitment.

Please note our objections to awarding the licence, and send me an acknoweldgement of this objection.

Kind regards
Mohan Subbiah

Owner,-London house.





